22nd November 2021



Dear All

Carol Service - Tuesday 14th December 2021 at 5.30pm St Peter's Church, St Peter's Gate, Nottingham (Next to Marks and Spencer)

We look forward to welcoming you at our annual Carol Service. Please join us in a warm and Christmas spirit filled event on Tuesday 14th December at St Peter's Church, near Marks and Spencer. All students are expected to attend this official school function and all families are welcome.

All students are to be seated by 5.15pm. Prefects are requested to arrive at 5.00pm so they can practise the collection. This is an occasion when formal uniform should be worn (white shirt, tie, blazer). The service lasts approximately one hour and a quarter. Refreshments of hot non-alcoholic punch and mince pies will be available afterwards in the adjoining café.

If you are not staying for the service, please ensure your child is collected from the church at 6.45pm. Please note that there is no parking available directly outside the venue.

Yours sincerely

Lolen Barsla

Dr. Barsham

Head